
The Long Prairie Rotary Club on Tuesday August

16th, 2016 hosted a publicly invited meeting to

Recognize and Support the Law Enforcement

Personnel in our community.

We felt in light of the attacks on our law enforcement people in our country we wanted to invite as

many personnel that could make it to the meeting to come and show them our respect and support we

have for them.

We opened the meeting with a pledge to our

flag, followed by a prayer and a patriotic song. In

addition to the law enforcement personnel we invited

the Mayor of Long Prairie, the Police Chief, the Sheriff of

Todd County as well as the Commissioner of Todd

County.

Each of our guests spoke to the public at the meeting and shared their praise for the peace

officers for literally risking their lives daily for our community, both the Police chief and Sheriff share

with us some statistics that the peace officers also experience in the course of the day and some of the

trends that are changing in our society.

Before we adjourned we asked for questions and several people shared their own personal

thoughts.


